
Notice of Change of Representative Director and President 
July. 2023 
We would like to inform you that on June 21, 2023, Hiroshi Yokouchi will retire from his 
position as President and Representative Director assume the position of Executive Chairman, 
and Shinsuke Yokouchi will assume the position of President and Representative Director. 
 

 
Resignation greeting 
Dear Sir, I would like to congratulate you on your continued prosperity. 
I would like to express my deepest gratitude for your continued support. 
well private 
At our Board of Directors, I resigned from the position of President and Representative 
Director and assumed the position of Executive Chairman. 
I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your unwavering support over many years 
during my tenure as president. 
In addition, Shinsuke Yokouchi will be appointed as her successor, so I would like to ask for 
your special support as well as me. 
First of all, I would like to express my greetings by opening it on the homepage. 
respectful remarks 
July 2023 
Chubu Techno Co., Ltd. 
Chairman Hiroshi Yokouchi 
________________________________________ 
Inaugural greeting Greetings 
Thank you for your continued support. 
well private 
It is my great pleasure to inform you that I was appointed as President and Representative 
Director to succeed Hiroshi Yokouchi at the meeting of our Board. 
Since the environment surrounding the industry has become even more severe, we are keenly 
aware of the importance of this responsibility. 
In the future, all employees will continue to unite and devote themselves to the development 
of the company, so we ask for your continued support. 
First of all, I would like to express my greetings by opening it on the homepage. 
Courtesy 
July 2023 



Chubu Techno Co., Ltd. 
Representative Director and President Shinsuke Yokouchi 
 


